February 15, 2011

RECEIVED

FEB 1 8 2011

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Ms. Courtney Avery Administrator Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 525 W. Jefferson Street, Second Floor Springfield, IL 62761

Dear Ms. Avery and the Illinois Health Services and Facilities Review Board,

I am writing this letter to **oppose the Mercy project** in Crystal Lake, Illinois. As a citizen of Crystal Lake for the past 5 years, I have felt that my family and I have ample access to high-quality healthcare facilities. My husband and I are expecting a child in August and we feel fully confident on the healthcare options that are available to us, including Advocate Good Shepherd Hospital in Barrington, Centegra's Hospitals in Woodstock and McHenry, Sherman's Hospital in Elgin and Mercy's Hospital in Harvard. I believe that adding another unnecessary hospital to our community would be a waste of money and resources as our community is already privileged to have several, high-quality options.

As a citizen of McHenry County and Crystal Lake, please consider my perspective as you vote on this proposal.

Sincerely,

DMIL GUBARIN
Connie Gustafson

2727 Granite Court

Crystal Lake, IL 60012

casondg@yahoo.com

RECEIVED

February 15, 2011

FEB 1 8 2011

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Ms. Courtney Avery
Administrator
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 W. Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, IL 62761

Dear Ms. Avery and the Illinois Health Services and Facilities Review Board,

I am writing this letter to **oppose the Mercy project** in Crystal Lake, Illinois. As a citizen of Crystal Lake for the past 5 years, I have felt that my family and I have ample access to high-quality healthcare facilities. My wife and I are expecting a child in August and we feel fully confident on the healthcare options that are available to us, including Advocate Good Shepherd Hospital in Barrington, Centegra's Hospitals in Woodstock and McHenry, Sherman's Hospital in Elgin and Mercy's Hospital in Harvard. I believe that adding another unnecessary hospital to our community would be a waste of money and resources as our community is already privileged to have several, high-quality options.

As a citizen of McHenry County and Crystal Lake, please consider my perspective as you vote on this proposal.

Sincerely.

Carl Gustafson

2727 Granite Court

Crystal Lake, IL 60012

rurarega 2004@yahoo.com